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RBL Bank launches Health & Eye Check-Up Drive for Delhi 

Police’s Frontline Warriors 

• Initiative will cover over 1000 police officers across Delhi 

• This effort is a part of RBL Bank’s ongoing CSR initiative Dhanvantri  

 

New Delhi, February 18, 2025 – RBL Bank, under its CSR initiative, ‘Dhanvantri’, has launched a 

comprehensive health and eye check-up drive for 1000 frontline personnel of Delhi police. The 

program, focussing on essential health parameters including vision care, acknowledges the critical role 

of police officers in ensuring public safety. 

The launch event took place in Delhi on February 18, 2025, where the first batch of officers will 

undergo detailed health screenings, including general health check-ups, vision assessments, and 

preventive care consultations.  

The event was graced by DCP Mr. Rajeev Ranjan (Welfare), Addl. DCP and Mr. Manoj Kumar Meena 

(Welfare), in the presence of senior dignitaries from RBL Bank including Mr. Rajesh Gunde (Head Retail 

collection, Litigation and FCU). 

Balakrishnan Natarajan, Head - HR Governance & CSR, RBL Bank, expressed his deep gratitude, said, 

“We are immensely proud to collaborate with the Delhi Police on this critical initiative to support the 

health and well-being of our courageous police officers. The Dhanvantari Project reflects our 

commitment to make a positive difference in the communities we serve. Our goal is to ensure that 

those who dedicate their lives to protecting us are given the care and resources they need to maintain 

good health and lead better lives.” 

 


